

Thursday 13th December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know Mrs Campbell will be beginning her maternity leave at the end of this term as her baby is due in January.

I am very pleased to tell you that we have recruited Mrs Brown, a very experienced Year 2 teacher who is relocating to the Bedford area, to take over the teaching in the Puffins class while Mrs Campbell is away.

Mrs Campbell and Mrs Brown have spent time together and a full hand over has taken place. In addition to this Mrs Brown has spent some time with the class and is very much looking forward to joining us and working with the Puffins in the New Year.

There will an opportunity to meet Mrs Brown during drop in on Wednesday 9th January and also at out parent consultation meetings in February.

I am sure you join with me in wishing Mrs Campbell all our best wishes for the birth of her baby as well as welcoming Mrs Brown to Great Barford Primary Academy.

Regards,

Sarah Evans Headteacher

Saran AGras.

Great Barford Primary Academy
Silver Street, Great Barford Beds, MK44 3JU Tel: 01234 870342 E-mail:admin@gbpa.org.uk

Great Barford Primary Academy is part of Unity Church of England Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 7563436.